
COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

Legislation Text

Consider sending letter to Board of Supervisors disallowing the use of generators. Discuss use of generators and the

impacts on the environment and consider sending a letter to the Board of Supervisors requesting a policy change to

disallow the use of generators.
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